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Greetings.  I urge our legislators in Oregon not to go backwards to archaic methods 

of voting at the bequest of those people like Ed Diehl who would like to make it 

harder and less available to exercise our constitutional right to vote. Voting by mail 

has been proven safe and efficient and inclusive.  It also saves the state a lot of tax 

payers' money.  Please do not be swayed by those like Ed Diehl who would use 

unfounded conspiracy theories to justify making voting harder and less accessible to 

every legally registered voter in our state.  Thank you for your consideration. 


